
Submitting to In Memoriam 
The In Memoriam (http://www.maa.org/news/memoriam) page on the MAA website features citations for MAA 
members or other prominent mathematicians who have passed away. Eighteen mathematics colleagues are 
noted for 2015, including Lynn Arthur Steen, John Nash, Arnold Ostebee, Carla Martin, and Virginia Halmos. 
Citations typically include information about the person's career, their connections to the MAA, and links to longer 
articles if available. MAA staff have been incredibly helpful with research on MAA history. 

One of the citations for 2016 honors Rogers Newman. Newman passed away on January 9, 2016, at the age of 
89. He was a professor at Southern University until his retirement, and he was a member of the MAA since 1960. 
Newman was very active in the National Association of Mathematicians (NAM), serving as its president for ten 
years and receiving the NAM Distinguished Service Award in 1994. Among his service to the MAA was his work 
on the MAA Task Force on Minorities. A link to his obituary is available on the website. 

Please send relevant information to me at: inmemoriam@maa.org. 

—Ed Aboufadel, Grand Valley State University 
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